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Highlights from the NAIDOC activites. 

Highlights of the White Elephant Stall 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility Sienna, Neva, Niamh and Meg with some treasures from the 
White Elephant Stall. 

Wednesday 2nd December 2020 
Week 8 - Term 4 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

 

o Graduation Dinner – Our Year 6 students look forward to their special dinner tonight at Karri Valley Resort. Students 

should meet at the school at 5.00pm, with parents to collect their children again from the school at 7.30pm please. 
 

o Christmas Concert and Awards Night- Next Wednesday at 6.45pm is our school’s Christmas Concert and Awards night. 

You should have received an information note already. Food orders due in first thing tomorrow please. 
 

o End of Year Fun Day– Next Thursday, our students will enjoy the End of Year Fun Day - a combination of tidying up and 

fun activities. Please keep an eye out for a note in the coming days with full details. 
 

o Senior Citizens Lunch- If you are able to assist with this event on the afternoon of Friday 11th December, please let us 

know in the office asap if you haven’t already. 
 

o Academic Reports- On Friday next week, 11th December, your child will bring home a package containing their Semester 

Two Academic Report, 2021 Booklist and one or two other items. If you have any questions or concerns relating to your 

child’s report, teachers are available to speak to you between Monday 14th-Thursday 17th December- please make an 

appointment. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday to: 
Neva Kelly Saturday 5th Dec 
 

Canteen Roster: 
Tuesday 8th December: 

Kylie Bendotti 
This will be the last Canteen 

for the year. 
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WHITE ELEPHANT STALL 
Thank you to all those who donated goods for 
the White Elephant Stall. Thank you also to 
those who purchased items at the Stall. A grand 
total of $162 was raised which will be donated 
to the Vinnies Christmas Appeal. 

CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE 
What a great fundraiser! Making money from containers that would 
go to landfill or worse! 
Each family will have received their ‘key tag’ this week, so that the 
profit from every container that is recycled comes back to our school. 
Please attach these to your keyring and don’t forget to scan the key 
tag when depositing containers.  
Why not encourage your friends to give you their containers over the 
Christmas celebrations? The more containers = more fundraising 
$$’s for your School. 
Containers may be left in the designated bin situated between the 
brick wall of the playground and the wire oval fence. Please do not 
leave any other items in the bin other than acceptable containers. 

SENIORS CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
St Joseph’s students will be involved in the Senior’s 
Christmas Lunch this year. Please support this event by 
donating gifts for spot prizes such as soaps, lotions, wine 
etc and items for the food hamper raffle.  
All donations may be left at the school office. 
 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please ensure your child 
returns their library books by 
next week. 
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